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June 27, 1983

cc:Dr. Axelrod
Dr. Carpenter
Dr. Eadon
Dr. Nancy Kim
Mr. Slocutn
Dr. Fitzgerald
Dr. Young

Hon. John Hudacs
Executive Deputy Commissioner
NYS Office of General Services
klst Floor, Corning Tower Bldg.
Empire State Plaza
Albany, New York

Dear John:

Dr. Alvin Young, who serves on the Binghamton State Office
Building Expert Panel, has dust returned from a visit to Seveso, Italy. While
there, a group of Italian scientists concerned with that dioxin problem talked
•with him about a visit they planned to make to the United States to study some
of the problems here.

They will be in Albany on July IB and 19 and would like to
talk with OGS about the clean-up and with our Laboratory about teats, especially
about tissue culture screening.

I understand that OGS is willing to meet with them. Please
let me know who your contact person will be and I will make further arrangements
with him/her.

Sincerely,

Robert H. Huffaker, B.V.M., M.P.H,
Associate Director
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